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Dear Patriot Families and Community Members, 

 

My name is Eric Alston and I am the proud principal of Unity Elementary School, home of the 

Patriots!   It is truly a blessing to watch our students grow, learn, and develop valuable relationships with 

their teachers and fellow classmates as they learn new skills that will empower them to be productive 

members of society.  We are ready to build on the progress made last year and take our school to the next 

level. Unity Elementary School has continued to grow, progress, and make positive changes for the 

betterment of our children’s education.  We are committed to providing a safe and healthy learning 

environment where: 

● Positive, healthy relationships are established between staff, students, and families. 

● We have structures in place to best meet the needs of each individual child. 

● We have a commitment to excellence for ourselves as educators and for our students as learners. 

● The mindset is to grow positively as a community. 

We have invested a lot of time and resources over the years into making sure we have a solid 

foundation for success.  We expect a huge return on that investment, but we will need your full support.  

We encourage you to look for opportunities to engage in your child’s learning experiences such as: 

participating in various school events throughout the year,  serving on our School Council, or 

volunteering.  We also encourage you to stay updated through our website, social media platforms 

(Facebook and Instagram), and our various phone applications (Infinite Campus Parent Portal and PBIS 

Rewards Parent App).   If you have questions, please feel free to contact me at (770) 927-6488.   

 

Yours in education, 

Eric Alston 

Eric Alston  

 


